Foxton Primary Newsletter

15th March 2025



Week 9

Congratulations to all the children who took part in the Bee Netball Tournament earlier this week; it sounds as though you displayed all the Values that reflect our school. You worked as a team and both Mr Marshall and Mrs McDonald were incredibly proud of the commitment and enthusiasm you displayed during your matches - well done to ALL!

This week was the last swimming lesson for the Badger Class, the children have made good progress during the sessions and appear to have thoroughly enjoyed them.

During Buddy Group Assembly, we were discussing healthy eating and the importance of a healthy lunch - please can we remind parents that sweets and chocolate bars should NOT be included in packed lunch boxes - thank you.

Parental Consultation Evenings

Next week, we are holding our Parental Consultation Meetings - these are important meetings for Parents/Carers to be able to chat to your child/children's Class Teacher, to see how well they are progressing and if there are any areas your children may require support.

Please book a time slot, if you have not done so already (see email sent earlier in the week).

Monday and Wednesday: Hedgehog Class (Ms d'Heudieres)

Wednesday and Thursday: Badger Class (Mrs Fenske) and Owl Class (Mr Marshall)
Please note - Mrs Brooks will be available on Monday or Thursday evening.

Sport Stacking Event

On Thursday 20th March, a group of children from Key Stage 2 will be attending a Sport Stacking Festival - we look forward to hearing all about it!

FOFS Meeting

A reminder that Tom Mead is organising two events at his farm: a Family Farm Safari on the 10th May 9 - 11am and an Evening Farm Walk on 4th June 6 - 8pm.

There will be a small voluntary donation. Book early - to reserve your space!

Family Farm Safari – 10th May Evening Farm Walk – 4th June

OWL CLASS - DATES FOR DIARIES

A reminder that on **Thursday 27th March at 3:30pm** there will be a meeting for parents of children going on the residential next term. Following the meeting - there will be a further meeting for the parents of children in Year 6 about the upcoming KS2 SATs.

Also - on **Monday 24th March**, the Owl Class are visiting **Cambridge** to attend a **Science Lecture** and visit **King's College Cambridge**.

Janet Muir

Happy Birthday

No birthdays this week, if you know someone who has a birthday - wish them:

HAPPY BIRTHDAY from all at Foxton!

AY from all at Foxton!

Chat time
How is YOUR Challenge 2025 going?

Foxton Primary School, 11 Hardman Road, Foxton, Cambridge, CB22 6RN Tel: 01223 712447 Email: office@foxton.cambs.sch.uk Web: www.foxtonprimary.co.uk

Head teacher: Mrs J. Muir Assistant Head teacher: Mrs L Brooks

DATES:

Week commencing 17/03/25 Parental Consultation Meetings

Hedgehog Class - 17th and 19th Badger and Owl Classes - 19th and 20th March

27/03/25 - 3:30pm

Owl Class - Meeting for parents -Residential and KS2 SATs

01/04/25 - 9:30am

Easter Service - in Church

04/04/25 - pmEaster Egg Hunt

10/05/25 - 9-11am Family Farm Safari

Week commencing 12/05/25 KS2 SATs Week

> 04/06/25 - 6-8pm Evening Farm Walk

Wraparound Care

Brad and Ryan have been busy planning some **Exciting Activities** for **After School**

Club:- these activities run alongside all the usual activities both inside and outside:

Timetable is:

Monday - COOKIE AND BROWNIE DECORATING Tuesday - PENALTY SHOOTOUT, Wednesday - MOVIE NIGHT, Thursday - PAPER AEROPLANE RACE.

Friday - SCIENCE EXPERIMENTS.

In order for your children to take part in these activities, please book online at: https://issports-

education.magicbooking.co.uk/ Identity/Account/Login

Foxton Primary School Values:

Be Kind Be Respectful Be the Best you can be

